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Wednesday, December 21, 2022                                                                                    SWS/ACD/2022-23/62A 

    

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 
 
Kindly Note: 

 The school will remain closed from 22nd December 2022 to 11th January 2023. 

  The students will have their regular teaching lessons on 12th January 2023 

 13th January will be a preparatory holiday.  

 The students will appear in the Final Exam (theory and practical) of skill subject Marketing and sales / 

Artificial Intelligence on 14th January 2023.  

 Transport facility will be available on 12th and 14th January 2023 for the bus users. 

Wishing you Merry Christmas and a very Happy New Year 2023. 

 
Warm regards 
 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 
 


